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PIONEERING ADVENTURES 

​​​​​​​​Teamwork Makes the Dream Work
Rose Pioneer Elementary
Michael Beattie, Principal

November 30, 2018
___________________________________________________________

From the Principal’s Office:
Dear Families,

Regular school attendance is critical for

academic success. We are dedicated

to maximizing instructional time with students

and we need your help. Please ensure

students are present each day at 8:35 a.m.

Appointments should be scheduled as late in

the day as possible. We are graphing our

attendance, presenting awards for good

attendance, and following up with families of

students with excessive absences. Thank you for your ongoing support!
On November 21st, the Rose Pioneer staff attended a full-day Leader In Me Creating Culture training.  An important component of our Leader In Me initiative this year is enhancing student leadership opportunities in our classrooms and across the school.  Periodically throughout the year, students will have an opportunity to apply for different leadership roles in the building.  Next time you are in the building, stop by the bulletin boards by the art room and cafeteria for more information about the LIM.  Please also ask your child ways in which s/he can be a leader in the classroom, the school and at home.  
Today marks the end of the first trimester for students.  Teachers are busy finalizing grades and completing report cards, which will be sent home next Friday, December 7th.  Please check your child’s backpack next Friday and if you have any questions about what you see on his/her report card, please contact your child’s teacher. 

Have a great weekend!
Mr. Beattie

UPCOMING EVENTS
12/3  NOCFA Fire Prevention Presentations

12/7  SCHOOL RELEASED AT 12:00

12/7  Crazy Hair for Cake Mixes

12/7-13 Hearing Testing

12/7  Report Cards Carried Home

12/10-13 Santa Shop

12/11 Silly Socks for Cereal

12/14 Popcorn Friday

12/20 Classroom Christmas Parties

12/20 All School Sing-a-long 3:00

12/1/4 –1/4 NO SCHOOL Christmas Vacation

1/7     School Resumes
FOOD COLLECTION CONTINUES

Thank you families for your generous donations to the Davisburg Rotary food collection.  Your donations can be placed on the tables by the entrance to the library.  The last two spirit days are Crazy Hair for Cake Mixes on the 7th and Silly Socks on the 11th.
The collection continues through December 13th.

SANTA SHOP
The elves are getting ready for a really nice opportunity for students to shop for small Christmas presents starting December 10th.  Next week a green explanation form will be sent home with students.  Please respond and send back to the classroom teacher the next day to help with the planning of this event.

Donations of tape, gift bags and tissue paper can be dropped off in the office.

